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FAMILY RESOURCE CENTERS 

     Due to the recent surge in COVID cases in our district, 

the Family Resource Centers have moved all current and 

future classes to an online format. Classes will now be  

offered via zoom. If you have questions or need further  

information, please reach out to your nearest center.  

      The Family Resource Centers (FRCs) are pleased to  

provide free adult classes! Adult family members and  

caretakers of students registered at a TUSD school may  

attend any course offered at the FRCs at no cost. Courses  

focus on topics to strengthen family engagement and  

student success. Mental health, parenting skills, substance 

abuse, finances, college preparation, diet & nutrition, GED, 

and English are just some of the many subjects we cover.  

     Attending a class is easy; visit our website and look at the 

schedule of classes. Each course has a description, date, 

time, location, and the number of sessions. You may call the 

FRC and sign up or register online, depending on the course  

offerings. Some classes are available on a drop-in basis. A   
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Free Adult Classes Family Resource Centers  

Monday | Wednesday | Friday  

8:00 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday | Thursday 

9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
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Family Resource Center services 
are available to TUSD students 

and their families, free of charge.  

Please visit our website for special hours and  
closures. If you are unable to visit during these 
hours, please call your nearest center.  

Family Resource Centers  
Homepage 

We also offer free classes for adults.  

Schedule of Classes  

http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
https://www.facebook.com/TucsonUnifiedFamilyCenters/
http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Classes
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     The Social Studies Department at Pueblo High School sponsored an Encuentro event for their  

Culturally Relevant class. The Encuentro was an opportunity for students to come together with  

teachers, families, and the Pueblo community. Students shared what they had learned in their  

culturally relevant class with attendees, and they were able to gain insight into other cultures. The 250 

families in attendance enjoyed live mariachi music and Folklorico performances.  

     Mexican American Student Services, TUSD Family Resources, Upward Bound, TRIO, CCLC,  

Entre Mujeres, and many more vendors were present. Thank you to Bolita Bakery, Calle Coffee, Lady 

Umbrella, and Viri Viri Bomb Bomb for offering food and drinks. What a great way to promote family 

engagement at Pueblo High School! 

Encuentro: Pueblo High School 

class schedule link is accessible on the first page 

of every FRC monthly newsletter. Keep a lookout 

for emails from your school community liaison, 

who periodically sends out class flyers as well. If 

you are interested in a class we do not offer, reach 

out to us by phone or email and let us know. We 

hope to see you online soon! 

Family Engagement at TUSD Schools! 

http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
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Family Engagement at TUSD Schools! 

All-Stars Assembly: Henry Elementary 

       Congratulations to the All-Stars students of Henry Elementary! Every quarter, Henry Elementary 

celebrates positive student behavior at the All-Star Assembly. Thanks to the generosity of the Masons 

from Oasis Lodge #52, two All-Star students receive new bikes at every assembly! What a great  

example of communities and schools working together to help students grow and succeed! A great big 

THANK YOU to Oasis Lodge # 52 for your commitment to student success!  

 

Virtual Curricular Event: COLE 

        COLE recognizes the importance of Family Engagement in their student's academic success. 

They offered COLE families a Virtual Curricular Event on December 7, 2021. The event included 

breakout sessions that shared information to support student achievement. Teachers and staff  

participated in the breakout sessions that focused on APEX skills, FAFSA, Course Selection, and  

Social-Emotional Learning & Accountability. If you missed the event, they plan to present another  

curricular-focused event in the Spring! Nicely done, COLE!!! 

February 2022  Spotlight  

http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers


 4 

Family Resource Centers Homepage 

     You are cordially invited to the annual Tell  Me More about… series, presented by the 

Family Resource Centers. Please join representatives from across TUSD as they      

provide fun-filled, hands-on, interactive activities to help you learn about what happens 

in the classroom, and how you can support your child’s learning at home.  

Workshops will be provided by the following TUSD Programs and Departments: 

 Culturally Responsive Pedagogy & Instruction  

 Language Acquisition  

 Multicultural Curriculum  

 African American Student Services  

 Asian Pacific American & Refugee Student Services  

 Mexican American Student Services 

 Native American Student Services  

 English & Language Arts  

 Math 

 Science  

 Social Studies  

 Advanced Learning Experiences  

 Fine Arts & OMA  

 Magnet Schools/Program  

Tell Me More about...will take place online on the four dates and times listed below. You 

can access the event by clicking on the zoom link provided here. You are more than 

welcome to join us more than once! If you have a question or want more information, 

please reach out to your nearest Family Resource Center. You may find contact          

information on the first page of the newsletter.   

Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/3Au8OFb  

Wednesday, February 2, 2022, at 10:00 a.m.  

Wednesday, February 16, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 3, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, March 24, 2022, at 11:40 a.m. 
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http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
https://tusd1.zoom.us/j/81404037203#success
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Family Resource Centers  

Special dates, hours, and closures: 

January 27: Closed for Professional Learning Day  

February 10-11: Parent/Teacher Conferences (K-8) 

February 11: Parent/Teacher Conferences (9-12) 

February 18: 8:00-12:00 (Half Day) 

February 23: 8:00–12:00 (Half Day) 

February 24-25: Closed for Rodeo Vacation 

HEART Flyer in PDF 
Tucson Unified Connect 

App Flyer in PDF 

Reading Seed Families 

Flyer in PDF 
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http://tusd1.schooldesk.net/Departments/Family-Community-Outreach/Family-Resource-Centers
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-2/messages/attachments/afb0dfb5db9be2eba43cee3f96db2ffb/TUCA_Poster_11x17ENG.pdf
file://C:/Users/400222/Downloads/Heart Flyer_ENG-SPN_2up (5).pdf
file://C:/Users/400222/Downloads/January 2022 Reading Seed Families flier PDF (1).pdf

